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June 11, 2003

TO:


MTA BOARD OF DIRECTORS

FROM:

ROGER SNOBLE, CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER 

STATE/LOCAL

During a private luncheon held today at the Sutter Club in Sacramento, Governor Davis announced that the opening day for the Metro Gold Line would be July 25, 2003.  This day was presented to him as a tentative date so that his staff and advance team may hold it on his calendar.  

A full staff analysis of the outstanding issues that remain needs to be resolved relative to the certification of the Gold Line.  Although we hope this date will be correct, a final determination has not yet been made.  

Should you have any questions, please contact Maria Guerra at 213/922-2202.
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